
 

Blandford & District 

U3A members presented Twiddlemitts, Bravery Bears and blankets 

to the hospital - "Ladies of the Craft Group: Pat Ashworth, Kaethe 

Davies, Pam Rees and Christine Smith with Matron Darren Wick- 

war and a table full of finished knitting presented to Blandford 

Community Hospital in December 2017." 
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